

LIBRARY FOR THE BLIND & PHYSICALLY HANDICAPPED

THE FREE LIBRARY OF PHILADELPHIA

919 Walnut Street, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19107

215-683-3213 • 1-800-222-1754 • Fax: 215-683-3211 • e-mail: flpblind@library.phila.gov

Friday, December 28, 2007

Dear Mr. Allen,

Thank you, Ronald, for your understanding and sensitivity to the needs of our services for the blind.

Their need and desire to experience the "textured" word is as great as any when it comes to curling your mind around a good book. Your help in making our initial radio campaign for awareness of the services we make possible, is appreciated. I trust we will develop our business relationship as the New Year comes upon us and the needs and valuable services the Free Library for the Blind develop become more apparent.

Vickie Collins

Sincerely.

Director, Philadelphia Library for the Blind & Physically Handicapped